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1136. Mr D J Maynier (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

Whether the investigation into the recent smear campaign reportedly aimed at the Chief 

Executive Officer of the Public Investment Corporation, Dr Dan Matjila, has been 

completed; if not, (a) why not and (b) by what date is the investigation expected to be 

completed; if so, what are the relevant details? 

         NW1230E 

REPLY: 

 

(a) An investigation had commenced to investigate the smear campaign against the 

Public Investment Corporation (PIC) and its Chief Executive Officer, Dr Daniel 

Matjila.  Forensic auditors were appointed to assist with the investigation and the 

investigation is ongoing. 

 

(b) The PIC will report back on progress in this regard at a meeting of the Standing 

Committee on Finance (SCOF), which is scheduled for 5 September 2018.  

 

 


